Department of City Development

Brian F. O'Connell, AICP Director of City Development

Joseph G. Heck, AICP Assistant Director of City Development



Room 306 - City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403 262-636-9151

Fax: 262-636-9329

February 27, 2009

Mayor Thomas Friedel Members of the Common Council c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

> Subject: Request for the Establishment of a Complete Count Committee for the 2010 U.S. Census

Dear Mayor Friedel and Honorable Aldermen:

The U.S. Census Bureau has requested that the City of Racine partner with it by establishing a Complete Count Committee for the 2010 Census. The committee would facilitate public awareness of the Census and encourage Racine residents to respond on Census day.

Please refer this request to the Finance and Personnel Committee for its review and recommendation.

Sincerely,

Brian F. O'Connell

Director of City Development

C: Scott Letteney, Acting City Administrator

Matt Sadowski

File